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Chantel Nowegijick

From: Chantel Nowegijick
Sent: June 9, 2023 5:29 PM
To: Teah Buffalo
Subject: Timmins Taxi Booked

Good Evening Teah,  
 
I am sorry that this email is being sent after work hours the afternoon was a little busy for me. Below is 
your taxi booking confirmation. If you have any issues in the morning please reach out and I will assist. 
My cell is 807-627-7698. I did give the service my cell # because I had to make an account connected 
to my business credit card. I will send you a text the morning of when they text me. The taxi is 
scheduled for 5:30am Monday June 12th, 2023.  
 
Thank You,  
 
Chantel Nowegijick  
Travel Assistant  
 

From: no-reply@taxicaller.com <no-reply@taxicaller.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 5:23 PM 
To: Chantel Nowegijick <cnowegijick@nanlegal.on.ca> 
Subject: Timmins Taxi 
 

CAUTION - EXTERNAL E-MAIL- Do not click or open attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

Thank you Chantel for booking your taxi with Timmins Taxi, it is scheduled for 12/06/2023 05:30 AM at 118 Dwyer 
Avenue, Timmins, ON, Canada You will receive a text when your taxi is on the way and when it arrives. This is an 
automated message that is not monitored, if you need to make changes to this advance booking please call 7052686868  

Sent to cnowegijick@nanlegal.on.ca via TaxiCaller. Unsubscribe if you do not wish to receive further messages. 


